
Johnathan Hetu Walk 
St. Charles will be hosting the 15th annual Johnathan Hetu walk on 
Friday June 21st.  Pledge forms have been distributed and will be 
accepted right up to the day of the walk.   In the previous 14 years of 
completing the walk, the community has raised over $87 000, that 
has been given to support the NOFCC (Northern Ontario Families of 
Children with Cancer). Our goal this year is to reach the $100,000 
mark.   We look forward to another successful walk and thank you in 
advance for your support regarding this worthy cause.  
 
FDK Registrations 
 
St. Charles is accepting JK Registrations for the 2019-2020 academic school year. Registration 
packages can be picked up at the school in the Main Office or call (705) 855-4955. 
 
Spring/Summer Apparel 
Please have your child dress appropriately for the weather.  Layering at this time of year is a good 
idea as the mornings are often cooler.  Please remember that clothes should be appropriate for the 
learning environment.  Students are expected to wear clothing that is respectful and modest within a 
school setting.  FLIP FLOPS are discouraged, as these are a safety issue. A reminder that all 
students still need indoor and outdoor shoes and outdoor shoes must be removed and indoor shoes 
worn once students enter the building. 
 
Report Cards 
All students will receive their report cards on June 26th.  Please sign and return the appropriate 
section prior to the last day of school. 
 
 
THANK YOU TO OUR COMMUNITY PARTNERS THAT HAVE HELPED  

ST. CHARLES THROUGHOUT THE YEAR! 
 

Sudbury Regional Police  St. Alexander’s Parish  Father Ken 
Topper’s Pizza  Sudbury Wolves Hockey Organization  

 Parent Council Members  Friendship House  Klazine Apparel  
Lunch Supervisors   RBC Volunteers  Snack Program Volunteers 

 Northern Fruits & Vegetable Program   Book Fair Volunteers 
 Kinsmen Club  Public Health Sudbury  

Sudbury Better Beginnings Better Futures  C&D Bus   Leuschen Bus   
 

Summer Holidays 
The last day of school is Friday, June 28th.   

The first day of school is Wednesday September 4th, 2019.  
Class lists will be finalized over the summer.  

Teachers will be out in the schoolyard on the first day to gather their students. 
 

The Staff at St. Charles wish each of you a safe and enjoyable summer.   
We thank you for entrusting us with your greatest gifts, your children.  God Bless. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 2019 GRADUATES! 
 

Best of luck in the future! 


